
BMW Dealer Direct Contact Us (mailto:bmwdealerdirect@bmwna.com)

Posted Nov 2, 2017

(/post/bmw-notifies-nhtsa-two-unrelated-recalls/1c83750c-acbf-41bf-ace7-e96c5aa73690)

BMW Notifies NHTSA of Two Unrelated Recalls (/post/bmw-
notifies-nhtsa-two-unrelated-recalls/1c83750c-acbf-41bf-ace7-
e96c5aa73690)

BMW announces two separate recalls involving MY 2006 – 2011 vehicles; please share details with your center 

team. 

BMW of North America has notified the National Highway Traffic Safety Administration of its intention to 

simultaneously conduct two unrelated recalls affecting a total of approximately 1 million vehicles. 

Why are the recalls being conducted?

The first voluntary recall includes certain BMW 3 Series models ranging from 2006 to 2011, due to a potential 

issue with the wiring of the climate control blower fan. Over time, and due to a number of contributing factors, the 

wiring connection at the blower-motor regulator may corrode. In extremely rare cases the melting at the 

connection point could lead to a thermal event. 

The second voluntary recall involves the PCV Blow by Heater Valve of certain BMW models ranging from 2007 to 

2011 equipped with the 6-cylinder engine (N51 and N52). The PCV Blow by Heater incorporates a heating 

element that is designed to prevent the PCV from freezing in cold ambient temperatures. Irregularities in the 

manufacturing process could lead to corrosion and in extremely rare cases may lead to a thermal event. 

What should you tell your customers?
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 0 INTERNAL COMMENTS

There are no comments on this post. 

Documents

2017-BMW-MY2006-2011-E9x-Blower-Motor-Wiring-Q&A-(30Oct2017)-FINAL.pdf

2017-BMW-MY2007-2011-Exx-Fxx-PCV-Valve-Heater-Q&A-(30Oct2017)-FINAL.pdf

We have created two Q&A documents – one for each of the two recalls. You can also download each consumer 

Q&A from the attached files below, and share these with your customers. 

Customers can find these through the VIN-search/lookup process, which they can reach at 

https://www.bmwusa.com/safety-recalls.html (https://www.bmwusa.com/safety-recalls.html) and 

https://www.nhtsa.gov/recalls (https://www.nhtsa.gov/recalls). When a consumer enters his or her VIN, recall 

details are provided (e.g., description of issue, repair, etc.), along with a “link” to the Q&A. 

Customers with additional questions should contact BMW Customer Relations at 1-800-525-7417 , or email 

CustomerRelations@bmwusa.com (mailto:CustomerRelations@bmwusa.com).

What should you do if you receive a question from the media?

We ask that if you or any of your center personnel are approached by a member of the local or national media for 

comment on these recalls, please refer them to the BMW Corporate Communications department 

at corpcomm@bmwna.com (mailto:corpcomm@bmwna.com).
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